

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Todd G. Raybuck

Chief of Police, Kauai Police Department

FR:

Michael A. Dahilig

Managing Director

DATE:

April 30, 2020

RE:

Guidance Bulletin #7 - Enforcement of Mayor's Emergency Rule #5

Golf Courses

May I request regarding the above referenced emergency rule, your officers exercise discretion to allow play at Wailua Golf Course and private courses around the island beginning May 2, 2020. Given the lapse of Emergency Rule #5 shortly thereafter, the administration believes restarting play over the weekend is not unreasonable.

However, any play and golf course operations should align with social distancing requirements, and any player violations of those protocols, we suggest, would still remain enforceable.

Mahalo for your consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

